[YOUR ADDRESS],



[DATE]


[bookmark: _Hlk105686251]Dear [PROPERTY MANAGER’S NAME],

My name is [YOUR NAME] and I am a resident at [PROPERTY FULL ADDRESS/ APARTMENT NUMBER]. 

I [RECENTLY PURCHASED / PLAN TO PURCHASE] an electric vehicle (EV) and would like to discuss installing an EV charging points at the property.  

The Government has recently launched new grants to help offset the cost of installing chargers and charging infrastructure. They will pay residential building owners up to £30,000, per building towards the cost of installing charge points in parking areas.

You are probably aware the sale of new petrol and diesel cars will be banned in the UK by 2030.  As a result, Electric car ownership is surging and is set to continue.  This means equipping homes with EV charging will become a necessity very soon.

It would be great to take advantage of the available funding before it is allocated to other buildings. I believe this will future proof our homes, retain desirability and increase value.
Parklive.uk, a leading OZEV approved installer gives more information on the scheme here. 

The Parklive team will be happy to discuss options for the building with you. 
Please can you add contact details at this link and they will be in contact to explain how the funding works and discuss charging solutions.

If would like to discuss the matter further in the meantime please let me know. 

Many thanks for your support and I look forward to hearing from you. 


Kind regards,
[YOUR NAME] 

